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I support strong climate legislation. I can clearly relate to climate change happening in Oregon. I could look up for 
you details for fires, snow pack, melting glaciers but I'd rather share a personal experiance.

I am 63 years old and have kept a tradition going in my family. We cut our own Christmas tree every year. We
prefer the higher elevations for the Blue Spruce tree only lives up there. For most of my early life it was extremely
rare for us to be capable of reaching those places due to forbidding accumulations of snow. Perhaps 15 or 20 years
ago we began to enjoy a spruce tree more often leading up to present times in which our greatest desires are met
every year. Twenty years ago I did not attribute this to changes in climate. "The so called "greenhouse effect" wasn't
relevant to me.

Today I make every opportunity for my voice to speak of the perils this climate crisis is going to bring to my family
and yours. I beg you to work with all your being to initiate every possible action, great or small, to bring human
consumption into alignment with that which our planet can sustain.

Thank You
Michael Young
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